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What Road am I Traveling On? 
Roadway Jurisdiction Responsibility in Marion County
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On any given day, residents and visitors of Marion County travel many 
roadways to and from their destinations. Despite a network of connections 
to our communities and places, roadways are the responsibility of several 
government jurisdictions.

State Roadways 

Responsibility of the Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) 

State roadways in Marion County include I, U.S. and 
State Roads. State roadways are identified with both 
their official designation shield sign and local name, 
such as State Road 200/SW College Road, State 
Road 40/Silver Springs Boulevard and U.S. 301/441 
Pine Avenue. These roads, despite dual names, 
are the responsibility of FDOT for maintenance, 
improvements and receiving public feedback. 

Local Roadways 

Responsibility of Marion County, City of 
Belleview, City of Dunnellon, City of Ocala 

Local roadways in Marion County are generally 
identified with a standard street sign and maintained 
by the jurisdiction within their respective boundary. 
Some local roadways traverse multiple boundaries 
and may be the responsibility of more than one 
jurisdiction. Roadways signed with County Road 
shields are the responsibility of Marion County. 
Public feedback on local roadways should be 
directed to the four respective jurisdictions. 


